
NOTICE Dated- 31st August 2022 
 

St. Edmund’s School 
 

Dear Parents and Boys, 
 

As we all know, the Teacher’s Day is coming up and like you, we too are very excited to make it 

a special day for our teachers who have planted the seeds of knowledge and wisdom in us. 

Showing gratitude to our teachers on this day is something all of us look forward to but we do 

not encourage you to bring gifts for the teachers. A simple hand-made card / readymade card or 

flowers will be greatly appreciated by our teachers. 

The felicitation of the teachers will be done on the 2nd of September (Friday) and the 5th of 

September will be a holiday! 

 

 
Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 

Principal, Coordinators and School Captains, 

St. Edmund’s School, Shillong. 


